May 2018 Q

Parents of 7" and 8" grade students at Cooley:

We have compiled a list of supplies that your student may bring to school in
August. These are not required items but with all the Back to School sales
happening in the summer, you may want to stock up for the school year.
These items are suggested but not required.

eBinder Paper eSpiral Notebook ePencils/sharpener

eHighlighters - oDry Erase Markers eBlack sharpie
ePens —red, blue, black oFile folder

eCorrecting tape eRuler — inches/cm ePocket folder
eColored pencils eCrayons and markers

o1 1/2” binder with dividers

eBasic calculator with square root function

Our teachers also have supplies that are shared in the classroom. Any
donations of the following items would be greatly appreciated.

Kleenex

Wipes

Glue sticks

Extra of any of the above donations

Thank you for all your support. We look forward to meeting our incoming
students!
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